
Page St

A
cton St

W
est St

The Alameda County Transportation Commission (ACTC) is improving rail crossing 
safety on Cedar Street, Virginia Street, Hearst Avenue, Addison Street, and Bancroft 
Way between Second and Fourth Streets. The proposed improvements will enhance  
the safety for vehicles, bicycles, and pedestrians using the crossings.

This public information meeting is intended to discuss the improvements with nearby 
residents and businesses. Impacts may include restricting left turn movements 
to adjacent driveways and reduction of on-street parking adjacent to the 
railroad crossings.

Visit the project website for additional info and a 
link to access the info session:

https://www.alamedactc.org/programs-projects/
transit-and-rail/rail-safety-enhancement-program 

Join us for a Virtual Info Session on  

Wednesday, May 22, 2024 from 6-8 PM (PST) 
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Join us for a Virtual Info Session on 
Wednesday, May 22, 2024 from 6-8PM (PST)

Alameda County 
Transportation Commission
1111 Broadway, Suite 800 
Oakland, CA 94607

Attendance through Zoom
Use the web address below to attend the meeting 
and to obtain log-in information. Please note the 
meeting will be recorded. 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/89887707734

Can’t make the meeting? 
Public comments will be accepted from May 22nd - June 5th, 2024.  
Comments can be directed to:

Angelina Leong, Senior Transportation Analyst, Alameda CTC 
aleong@alamedactc.org

Interpretation Services
An audio channel with live interpretation in Spanish, Chinese 
(Simplified and Traditional), can be available on Zoom during the 
hearing, if requested. If you need interpretation services at the virtual 
public meeting, please send an email with your request to:  
t.cook@circlepoint.com by Friday, May 17, 2024 at 6:00 p.m.
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